## Fruita High School Class of 1965 50 year reunion

Dear Classmates.

The Fruita High School Class of 1965 will hold its 50<sup>th</sup> class reunion on the week-end of Sept. 25, 2015. These are the plans so far.

Friday, Sept. 25, 2015, for those interested in playing golf --contact Harvey Heiny at 970-250-2591.

<u>Friday evening, Sept. 25, 2015</u> there is an informal get together planned at Tiara Rado Golf Course at 6:00. This is not a sit down dinner. Meals can be ordered from the menu and there will be a cash bar. For those interested in coming to this contact Ron Baer- 970-261-8241 or 970-243-4729. <u>This will</u> only be held if there is enough interest.

Saturday morning, Sept. 26, 2015, plans are to have a float in the Fall Festival parade. Will meet at Kent Pacheco's house at 141 N. Maple at 9:00 a.m. Any questions on the parade call Kent Pacheco at 702-528-6820 or Joe Silva at 970-858-3991.

Saturday afternoon, Sept. 26, 2015, our main event, will be a catered picnic at the Colorado River State Park-Fruita section located at 595 Hwy 340, Fruita. This is across from Taco Bell and next to the Dinosaur Museum in Fruita. Picnic will be held at the covered shelter at the park. Come anytime after noon, plans are to eat around 2:00 p.m. Charge to get into park is \$7.00.

Cost of the picnic will be \$30.00 per person. We hope that everyone will come to visit, eat and have a good time as we celebrate our 50<sup>th</sup> reunion. Cost includes booklet. Registration is on the enclosed information sheet.

We are also planning on making a booklet so please send back information page that is included to Donna Hoisington or Linda Heiny even if you can't attend. If you can't make it to the reunion and would like a booklet. <u>The cost</u> will be \$8.00.

Reservations for picnic can be sent to Linda Heiny @ 334 N. Apple, Fruita, CO 81521 or Donna Hoisington @ 912 19 ½ Road, Fruita, CO 81521. Checks are to be made out to FHS Class of 1965. Reservations need to be made by August 1, 2015.

We also would like to hear from anyone that has ideas or suggestions. Thank-you from the reunion committee and hope to see everyone there.

Ron Baer -970-261-8241
Joe Silva - 970-858-3991
Claire Diers - 970-323-6646
Harve & Linda Heiny- 970-858-7947
Donna Hoisington- 970-858-7745

Linda Glenn-970-210-4705 Jan Henry - 970-261-4689 Sherilyn Allen-970-697-9734 Art Lloyd-970-433-0174

## Fruita High School Class of 1965 50 year reunion-2015

NAME		
ADDRESS	CITY	
TELEPHONE #	E-MAIL ADDRESS	
SPOUSE NAME (IF MARRIED)		
CHILDREN		
GRANDCHILDREN		
OCCUPATION		
SPECIAL INTERESTS AND/OR ACTIVITIES		



Name				
Number of people for picnic		\$30.00 each	Total	
Not able to attend and would like bookle	et to be r	mailed to you\$8.00 each	Total	
Send reservation to: Linda Heiny 334 N. Apple Fruita CO 81521	or	Donna Hoisington 912 19 ½ Road Fruita CO 81521		

Please don't forget to fill out information sheet on other side and registration and send by August 1, 2015.

Thank-you and we hope to see you in September.

Reunion Committee